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Hello,  

I oppose SB 210. The opportunity to vote by mail increases voting and works well in 

our state.  Personally, I appreciate the opportunity to research the issues and the 

individuals who are running for office, then vote at home. It is way more time efficient 

while avoiding emissions and traffic that would be caused by  people needing to drive 

to get to polling stations. It's an effective system that supports democracy. If it's not 

broken, leave it alone. Thank you. 


